

Willow Wood Community Primary School School Council Friday 14th October 2016 1.05pm – Rainbow Building

1. Welcome and Attendance

Year 1: Phoebe, Jason

Year 2: Rou, Hannah-Grace

Year 4: Mia, Zoe

Year 5: Ella, Cadey-Lea

Year 6: Lewis & tbc

Members of staff: Ms Tomlinson, Miss Gregory and Miss Battersby. Apologies: Erin Year 4. Y6 Councillors – at Colomendy residential.

2. Minutes & Matters Arising

The children practised giving good feedback. We went through some of the ideas the children had already received from their classes. Year 5 took the helpful school council books this week. Well done to all the children for remembering their folder, wallets and pencils.

3. Training: Listening & Feedback

The children reviewed how to give good feedback to their classes. The children found a partner and they did role-play to help them which they all completed very well. Top tips were handed out to help the children to remember to report back to their class. Remember to Listen, take notes and then share.

4. Photograph permissions for school website.

The Children were shown the School Council pages on the website and explained how it works. They looked at photos of the previous School Councillors and were told that this would be lovely to do with them so permissions for this will be checked.

5. Suggestion Boxes.

Suggestion boxes was an idea so that every child in the school could give their feedback. There will be a box for every year on their corridor with a pencil and paper. These boxes will be decorated by the School Councillors and we look forward to seeing them at the next School Council meeting.

6. Date of Next Meeting

Next meeting: Friday 28th October– 1.00pm in the Rainbow room.

- Remember we have a visitor at our next meeting to discuss fundraising ideas.
- Also don't forget to decorate your suggestion boxes and we bring to the next meeting.
- Don't forget to check the school website at home and share the School Council pages with your grown up.